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PARENTS EVENING – BEARS CLASS 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Normally at this time of year we would be writing to you to invite you into our school for our first 
parent’s evening of the academic year. Regrettably, due to the current situation with COVID-
19, face to face meetings will not be possible. We shall therefore be offering a parent 
consultation by telephone.  
 

In order to make arrangements for class teachers to remain on school site and use the school 
telephone, we will be staggering our parent’s evenings over a fortnight: 
 

Class Name Class Teacher Allocated dates 

Bears Miss Gilsenan Wednesday 14th October 
Thursday 15th October 

Crocodiles Miss Wright Wednesday 14th October 
Thursday 15th October 

Flamingos Miss Hewitt Monday 19th October 
Tuesday 20th October 

Elephants Mrs Harley Monday 19th October 
Tuesday 20th October 

 
Appointments will be made available between 3:30pm and 5:45pm on each allocated 
evening. Each consultation will last for approximately 5-10 minutes.  
 

During the telephone meeting, your teacher will discuss how your child has settled into his/her 
new class, the progress that your child is making, their personal targets and expectations for 
the class and year group.  You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions about your 
child’s education, their next steps in learning and how you can support learning at home. 
 
Your child will be coming home with a copy of this letter, including a booking form. Please 
complete the slip below and return it to school: 
 

 Please select your preferred appointment dates and times (1st, 2nd and 3rd choices). 

 Please specify the telephone number that you would like to be contacted on. 
 

We would like to have a telephone consultation with all parents and we thank you in advance 
for your support.  
 

Yours faithfully 

K Leach 

 

Ms K. Leach      
Headteacher 

 

 


